.. .ga‘::gbc’gte Mindy Nguyen <mindy.nguyen@lacity.org>
The Silverstein Law Firm | Request to Comply with CEQA and Golden Door
Properties to Retain and Include All Agency Communications into the AR re
Hollywood Center Project; Case Nos. ENV-2018-2116-EIR, CPC-2018-2114-DB-MCUP-
SPR, CPC-2018-2115-DA, and VTT-82152; SCH 2018051002

Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org> Wed, Mar 3, 2021 at 8:45 AM
To: Naira Soghbatyan <Naira@robertsilversteinlaw.com>

Cc: Vince Bertoni <vince.bertoni@lacity.org>, Esther Kornfeld <Esther@robertsilversteinlaw.com>, Robert Silverstein
<Robert@robertsilversteinlaw.com>, Veronica Lebron <Veronica@robertsilversteinlaw.com>

Hi Naira,

Thank you for your email. It has been received and will be included in the Administrative Record for the Hollywood Center
Project.

Regards,
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